
 
 
 
 
 

 

You are required to have at least six months validity on your passport after 
your scheduled return to the US.  The United States Department of State 
strongly recommends that you renew your passport when you have nine 
months of validity remaining.   
 
In addition to a passport, many countries require a visa for entry. To obtain 
the most current entry requirements for your upcoming trip AND to apply for 
your visa, please contact CIBT Visas at  http://www.cibtvisas.com/103317  or  
call CIBT at 844-890-1134.  
 

You must mention ACCOUNT 103317 for discounted CIBT service fees. 
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